16 July 1996

Dear Mr McGoran,

1 hope you and your wife are both well. I was very sorry to have
missed you at the SCREEN exhibition a couple of weeks ago but
delighted to hear you had been there. I hope you enjoyed the
event.

Here at the project office we have been busy over the past few
weeks. After SCREEN, I went to a conference in Finland and hope
you won't mind me saying that I quoted your observations on
thirties cinema quite extensively. Everyone enjoyed hearing
about your insights and experiences. Annette Kuhn, at the same
time, was speaking in Spain where, again, a great deal of interest
was taken in 'Cinema Culture in 1930s Britain'.

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you again for all your
help with our project. Everyone here would like to send their best
wishes.

With warm regards,
Yours,



